
 

 
Memorandum 

 
Date: May 18th, 2022 

To: 
Cc: 
 

John Harbarger and Josh Oberlander 
 

From:  Nick Larsen, CEPI 

WO #: 22-006 

Subject:  Mesa Drive Mill and Overlay Project - Change Order No. 1 

 
 
Enclosed is Change Order No. 1 for your review and approval. 
 
Change Order No. 1 extends the project to include a mill and overlay on Mesa Court as well as some 
additional concrete repair work. 
 
The FY 2022 budget allocated $250,000 for the construction of this project. The project has been 
awarded to ISCO for a total of $203,850.00. City staff and I discussed utilizing some of the additional 
funds remaining in the budget to include a mill and overlay and some concrete repairs on Mesa 
Court.  
 
ISCO provided a reasonable price for the work, and they have agreed to complete the additional 
work if approved. Mesa Court is adjacent to the current project, and the additional work on Mesa 
Court will not add significant inconveniences to the residents living in the area.  
 
This Change Order will increase the contract amount to $244,110.00, an increase of $40,260.00. 
There is currently $46,150.00 remaining in the FY 2022 budget for this project.  
 
ISCO is requesting 7 additional calendar days to complete the work associated with this change 
order. The Final Completion date for this project will remain at July 7, 2022. 
 
Please contact me with any questions.   


